
 
 
Thauma is now accepting submissions for the 2017 issue. 

Thauma, Dartmouth College’s undergraduate journal of 
philosophy, invites students to submit their work for publication for 

the 2017 issue. Thauma is dedicated to recognizing exemplary 
philosophical work at the undergraduate level. We welcome well- 
written papers on any philosophical topic. Papers should be no 

shorter than1000 words and no longer than 3500 words. We accept 
only essays that are original and unpublished. 

We will announce the papers selected for publication before 
February 18th, 2017. A symposium will be held for editors and 

published authors. 
Send submissions to  
 

Thauma.undergraduate.journal.of.philosophy@dartmouth.edu 
 

by 
December 1th, 2016. 

 
Papers will be subject to peer blind review. Please remove all 

identifying information from body of paper and send your 
submissions in .doc(x) or .pdf format. Email us with questions. 
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